Volleyball Supporters’ Group.

Presidents Report 28/3/17

The boys Volleyball Season has been a highly successful one and is a fantastic position for the sport to
bein.

The VSG have had three meetings this year to date, and the enthusiasm is growing through the
parent supporters to ensure the VSG grows, and provides a solid support network for our athletes.
We now have several new parents become involved at a committee level, and many more parents
stepping up to assist on the volunteering of our BBQ’s run on home game days. We have had four
successful home game fundraising BBQ's to date, and the layout of the new Walker centre is proving
to be very popular with both St Pauls’ parents, and those of opposing schools.

Results for the season.

Finals Day Match Results
Firsts vs Ormiston: Loss. 2nd overall 18/25, 18/25, 18/25

Seconds vs Canterbury: WIN! 5th overall 17/25, 25/19, 25/20
Year 10 vs Ormiston: Loss 4th overall 12/25, 24/26, 26/19
Year 9 vs St John's: PREMIERS!!!I 27/25, 24/26, 28/26

Year 8/9: no game

Year 8 vs St John's: Loss 4th overall

Year 7 vs JPC: WIN! 7th overall 25/19, 25/20, 25/15

Year 7(green): no game

We had about 40 athletes competing in the Qld Schools Beach Volleyball cup at the start of March,
and the VSG had council and Volleyball Qld permission to hold a fundraising BBQ at Suttons Beach on
Sunday. The event was a great day and we fed and watered our athletes for the two days of
competition. Several of our teams medalled.

The Head of Volleyball is now looking at an expression of interest with a view of attending the
Australian Schools Cup again this year, as it has had remarkable effects on team cohesion, both
between senior and juniors, and boys and girls. It is fantastic to see the girls attending to support the
boys, and seniors arriving to support the juniors, and juniors staying to support the seniors. This has
been noticed by parents of opposing schools, which is a pleasing indictment on the culture forming
within the Volleyball crew.

We look forward to promising results this year, with all teams performing well and many positioned
to play off in top level finals this year.

David Fagan.

President VSQ



